From: TRC Communications

Sent: Wednesday, 8 December 2021 4:35 PM
To: -All TRC Staff
Subject: Friable Asbestos Incident Update

Incident Update

The contracted Environmental Hygienist has advised that there is no detection of asbestos fibres on Level
1 or 3. They have also advised that the detection on Level 2 is confined to the fall zone located directly
under the ventilation.

What now?

Additional information is being gathered on the required remediation works and associated timelines. Until
we have this further information there will continue to be no access to Level 1, 2 and 3 of Ray Walsh.
Tomorrow, a team from Risk and Safety, Health and Wellbeing and Building Services and Level 2 staff will
start a WHS risk assessment.

Further updates will be provided tomorrow.

Where do | find out more information?

A page has been created on MILO that has a range of information on this incident and the support
available to those impacted.

Friable Asbestos Incident | Staff Intranet (nsw.gov.au)

We will continue to post regular updates onto this page.

We are working closely with those directly impacted and are offering them medical and mental health
support as required.

If you have any questions regarding this incident or where you should locate yourself, please speak to your
Supervisor and/or Manager.

Thank you,

Jason Collins
Executive Manager Strategy and Performance
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